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State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES Scott Walker, Governor
2984 Shawano Avenue Cathy Stepp, Secretary Green Bay WI 54313-6727 

Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TIY Access via relay - 711 

June 26, 2015 

FID 408042580 
CALUMET 

SW/Approvals 

Mr. Ray Seegers, P .E. ---
Ridgeview Recycling & Disposal Facility o·:'(• -------­

D ·-- ­6207 Hempton Lake Road 
Whitelaw, WJ 54247-0227 

SUBJECT: Notice ofNo Department Objection to Proposed Expedited Plan Modification for 
Eastern Berm Widening and Storm Water Drainage Improvements at Ridgeview 
Recycling & Disposal Facility (RDF) Southern Expansion, Manitowoc County, 
Wisconsin, License No. 4292 

Dear Mr. Seegers: 

We have reviewed and have no objection to your expedited plan modification request to modify the plan 
ofoperation for Ridgeview RDF Southern Expansion. We received your expedited plan modification 
rerp1ec:t nn hme 1" ..,01" 1n<i nn 1<l<iench1m c:ent ~y em1il "" T11nr ~ti ..,"1 " Thr C'' :r ed ited r h n 
modification request was submitted in accordance with s. NR 514.09, Wis. Adm. Code. 

The modification request included: 
• 	 Widening the eastern berm to provide for a wider access road and allow room for a drainage ditch 

along the east side of the landfill; and, 
• 	 Improvements to the storm water drainage at the northeast comer of the landfill. An additional 

36-inch HDPE culvert will be installed adjacent to an existing 18-inch culvert. Heavy riprap will 
be placed at the outlet. 

This approval is based on the information provided to the Department as of the date of this letter. If 
additional information, project changes or other circumstances indicate a possible need to modify this 
approval, the Department may ask you to provide further information relating to this activity. Likewise, 
the Department accepts proposals to modify approvals, as provided for in state statutes and administrative 
Codes. 

The Department has not yet received payment for this expedited plan modification. Please remit payment 
in accordance with the invoice requirements. Please feel free to contact me at (920) 662-5486 or email 
Valerie.Joosten@wisconsin.gov with any questions you have regarding this approval. 

Sincerely, 

Valerie A. Joosten, P.E. 
Waste and Materials Management Program Supervisor 
Northeast Region 
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